Mr. S. Bagg, Financial Controller, "The President", P. O. Box, 7702 Johannesburg, S.A.

Dear Mr. Bagg.

I have news from you again. This time it is a letter you addressed me on May 10th, which I just receive from Mexico City.

I am spending a time in our country house, in the Island of Menorca, where we have important Hotel business.

I am sum that you spend so much money corresponding with me, because, as you probably know, we already ordered the Bank to pay you. It could be much better if you spent some money having a casheer working at 5.00 o'clock in the morning, when people leave.your Hotel to go to Kruger Park.

Taking the good occasion you give me, I would like to ask you if it would be possible to have a young man, full of practice and experience, in your organisation.

This young man, Mr. Victory, is now in our organisation and I would very much like to have him in a good Hotel, where he can deal with a very mixed international "clientelle".

I am joining you the "curriculum vitae" of that man and may be you would be able to help me.

Thanking you in advance and with the hope that my check is already in your hands, I remain, dear Mr. Bagg.

Yours faithfully.

